
Kall Morris Inc Graduates from Creative Destruction Lab Space Program
KMI among fifteen 2022/2023 graduates of Creative Destruction Lab’s exclusive 9-month space
program

Marquette, MI - Kall Morris Incorporated (KMI), space debris research and solution development
company, is proud to announce our graduation from the 2022/2023 Space stream of the
Creative Destruction Lab (CDL) program across four sites over four countries.

From nearly forty companies worldwide that began the 2022/2023 cohort, KMI was one of only
15 space program graduates. “Because of CDL, KMI has been able to focus, finesse, and figure
out with experts what is needed in the financial, technological, and executive future of the
company.” Says Troy Morris, KMI Co-Founder and Director of Operations. “Working shoulder to
shoulder with mentors across fields and experiences has been an extreme and continuing
value. While the CDL sessions were harrowing and challenging, we are thankful for the
confidence and trust of the program in continuing to work with us over these many months and
look forward to paying it forward as active alumni. KMI has some coming announcements that
were coordinated and made possible by the efforts of our team and supporters; a category I
happily consider Creative Destruction Lab part of.”

KMI engaged with astronauts, entrepreneurs, investors, and scientists as mentors whose
collaboration has become invaluable to KMI in furthering our mission. Our mission is expecting
significant advancements in forthcoming partnerships and efforts currently underway, to be
announced in the near future. KMI joins the ranks of 2,900 companies that have completed the
program, which combined carry an equity value of over $29 billion. Through the Creative
Destruction Lab program, KMI gained experiences and partners that will empower the company
as we progress our technology and further the solution for orbital debris through collaboration
and ongoing projects toward Keeping Space Clear for All.

About Kall Morris Incorporated
Kall Morris Inc (KMI) is an orbital debris research and solution development company focused
on Active Debris Removal (ADR) for keeping space clear for all. With proprietary software,
exclusive hardware, and critical partnerships, KMI aims for a commercially viable system for
ADR of legacy assets: significant debris objects that are often unprepared, uncontrolled, and
potentially unrecognizable. Learn more at www.kallmorris.com.

All media inquiries may be sent to liza.fust@kallmorris.com

About the Creative Destruction Lab
Creative Destruction Lab (CDL) is a nonprofit organization that delivers an objectives-based
program for massively scalable, seed-stage, science- and technology-based companies. Its
nine-month program allows founders to learn from experienced entrepreneurs, increasing their
likelihood of success.

Founded in 2012 by Professor Ajay Agrawal at the University of Toronto’s Rotman School of
Management, the program has expanded to thirteen sites across five countries: Oxford (Saïd
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Business School, University of Oxford), Paris (HEC Paris), Atlanta (Scheller College of
Business, Georgia Institute of Technology), Madison (Wisconsin School of Business, University
of Wisconsin-Madison), Seattle (University of Washington, Foster School of Business), Estonia
(Delta Management School, University of Tartu), Germany (Berlin) and Australia (Melbourne).
Vancouver (Sauder School of Business, University of British Columbia), Montreal (HEC
Montréal), Calgary (Haskayne School of Business, University of Calgary), and Halifax (Rowe
School of Business, Dalhousie University). Since its inception, companies that have participated
in the CDL program have created more than $28 billion (CAD) in equity value. CDL alumni
include Ada (Toronto), Atomwise (San Francisco), Kyndi (Palo Alto), Xanadu (Toronto), Maple
(Melbourne), BenchSci (Toronto), Kheiron (London), and Roadbotics (Pittsburgh).
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